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Wow, many of our club members just spent a great weekend

together at Willow Oak. The weather was perfect, the music was

great and plenty opportunity to dance the dance we so love. Sitting 

out under the trees, looking at the beautiful blue skies, feeling the

warmth of the sun makes you appreciate your many blessings.

Thank you Mike and Debbie for making all of this possible for so many 

of our BSC members. Another special thanks goes out to Rick and Evelyn for two 

wonderful days of great food and fellowship.

Just a few more days before our annual Luau on June 11th at Country Club 

Lanes. If you have not purchased your ticket, please do so immediately. It is so 

important to get that ticket in advance so Robin will know how many people will be 

eating, and we will know how many tables and chairs to rent.

Tickets can now be purchased on line burlingtonshagclub.com and click on 

Luau then Pay Pal. Here you can use your credit or debit cards.Your tickets will be 

placed in an envelope and can be picked up at Will Call table. I have tickets and 

so does Jack and Darlene. You will not be asked to stand outside in the heat or 

elements this year. The other front entrance will be open and a line will form down 

the hall until it is time to get your tickets and arm bands. No admission will be 

allowed at the back entrance at any time.

This Luau is a coalition party, meaning it is our opportunity to invite our friends 

from our sister clubs, Eno, Stepping Out, Danville, Winston Salem, and 

Greensboro. This does not mean it is limited only to our sister clubs, it is also a 

great opportunity to welcome others who love to dance. Please remember we are 

the host club and the others not in our club are our special guest. Please make 

them all feel welcome.

If you can devote a few minutes to help set up/take down or work a 30 minute 

shift, please contact Jack or Darlene.

Thanks to each of you who support me and our club. We do have a wonderful club 

and a more than wonderful place to meet every Friday night. Summer is here and I 

know many will be traveling but when in town, please come out and dance with 

your club members.

Please remember those on our Sunshine List and remember to let Debbie know 

of any members who may need to be on that list.

Hope to see many of you real soon, remember life is what you make of it--choose 

wisely. Now Go and Do Well.

Joan

June 2016
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The Burlington Shag Club BOD met on Monday 
night, May 2 at Showtime. Present were Kurt 
Lankford, Lee Neese, Dianne Neese, Jan Burwell, 
Steve Williamson, Amy Crawford and Lucy DuVall.

The meeting started promptly at 6:30. Old Business 
discussed included the SOS scrip party, fund raising 
ideas and  banking accounts/procedures. New 
business included the Valentines dance 
sponsorship, the Luau in June, golf tournament and 
possible CSA or other event for junior shaggers
/competitive dancing.

Our next meeting will be Monday night June 6 at 
6:30 p.m.

Lucy DuVall

Glenda White 6/6

Marie Barber 6/10

Evelyn Hardy 6/11

Kim Sellars 6/11

Scott Loy 6/15

Sandy Davis 6/16

Kelly Mann 6/16

Patty Caudle 6/17

Gail Copland 6/17

David Lassiter 6/18

Frances Woodlief 6/18

Billy Puckett 6/21

Roy Sonovick 6/26

Mack Hester 6/29

Lorna Shively 6/29

Ann Allen 6/30

Betty King 6/30

.

Edith Loy’s brother in law and sister in law, Reggie and Myra, 
passed away on the 20th of May . They were also first cousins 
to Joan. Please remember Edith and Joan in prayer at the loss 
of their loved ones.

Debbie Wilson had kidney stones and had surgery on the 26th. 

Stephen Stearns sister in law--Janet Stearns passed away last 

week. Please keep the Stearns family in your thoughts and 

prayers as they go forward without her in their daily 

lives. Janet was the wife of Stephen’s brother Carroll.

Brenda Smith had surgery Wednesday at Moses Cone in 

Greensboro. Please remember Brenda and her family in your 

thoughts and prayers in the coming days as she begins to 

recuperate from her surgery
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Friday Night DJs 
Showtime Lounge

June 3 - Buck Crumpton
June 10 - Walker Guthrie 
June 11 - Annual Luau –
Chigger Woods and Rick 
Turner
June 17 - Darrell Gaither 
June 24 - Rick"Biggun"  
Turner 

July DJs have not been 
announced yet. Stayed 
tuned.

Newsletter Deadline for the 
July issue is June 27th. 
Please email any articles you 
want to be considered for 
publication to 
tdmcdole@gmail.com

Charles Lindley 7/1
Chris Bunting 7/4
Luke Coble 7/7
Rickey McPherson 7/9
Patsy Mahan 7/13
Glenn Miller 7/14
Scott Swiggett 7/14
Rick (ORT)Turner 7/14
Sharon Russ 7/15
Karen Boone 7/16
Sharon Finch 7/16
Ronnie McMannen 7/16
Penny Rice 7/17
Bob Maccia 7/18
Jimmy McCubbins 7/18
Tammy McDole 7/18
Janice McSherry 7/19
Bonnie Meeler 7/19
Faye Cash 7/20
Peggy Childress 7/21
Kurt Lankford 7/21
Joe Hopper 7/22 
Butch Dawson 7/23
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BSC Business Meeting
5/20/2016

Call to order: Kurt Lankford called meeting to order at 7:02 pm and a quorum was declared.

Welcome: Club President, Joan Kimbro, welcomed everyone and thanked all for attending meeting.

Secretary’s Report: Jan Burwell shared we have 240 members, adding one new member since our last 
meeting. There is nothing else to report at this time. A motion to accept the minutes from the April 
meeting was made by Lorna Shively and seconded by Janice McSherry. 

BIRTHDAYS: Jan Burwell announced May and June Birthdays  

Treasurer’s Report: Amy Crawford shared beginning balance of checking account as of 5/20/2016, 
explained deposits and expenses since our April meeting. There was explanation of expense for new 
web server and refund from SunTrust Bank. A motion to accept the report was made by Janice 
McSherry and seconded by Lorna Shively.

BOD meeting: 5/2/2016 ~ Steve Williamson ~ topics discussed at meeting were storage unit, possible 
new fundraisers, reason for no longer sponsoring MOW, and Script Party expense.

Sunshine Report: Debbie Burnham shared club members that need our continued prayers ~ 
Jonnie Ellington, Carol Pettigrew and Debbie Wilson

SOS Cards: Edith Loy ~ Only 15 cards remain for Fall SOS. See Edith for FUN MONDAY tickets to buy or 
sell. If you take 20 tickets and sell all, you will receive your ticket FREE!!!

Golf TOURNAMENT: Dianne Neese regretfully shared cancellation due to lack of participation.  

Willow Oak BEACH MUSIC WEEKEND FESTIVAL: Mike Wilson ~ May 27, Friday night ~ May 28, Saturday 

Luau: 6/11/2016 ~ Jack Oakley ~ Next meeting May 26, Thursday in birthday room. If purchasing 
tickets by mail, mail checks by June 3, online ticket purchases need to be made by June 7. Tickets can 
also be purchased on Friday nights at Showtime Lounge. If tickets are not purchased by June 7, 
purchase may not include meal! GET TICKETS ASAP!!!  

Valentine Dance 2017:  Joan Kimbro ~ Venue and band are wanting commitment. BSC BOD will discuss 
at next meeting.

Dance Contest: Joan Kimbro ~ Country Club Lanes was contacted by the CSA regarding using 
Showtime Lounge for the CSA Shag Contest, September 30-October 1. An inquiry was made to BSC to 
give up our scheduled Friday night to allow the contest to take place. There will be no expense for the 
BSC; the event is between Country Club Lanes and the CSA. A motion was made by Mike Wilson and 
seconded by Evelyn Turner to give up our Friday night, September 30 for this event to take place.   

FUN MONDAY COMMMITTEE: Joan Kimbro ~ please speak with Joan if you would be able to help with 
the Fun Monday booth in any capacity. GET YOUR TICKETS TO SELL OR PURCHASE!

50/50: Jake Caviness won again!!! Members in Attendance: 25
Meeting Adjourned: 8:14 pm Next Business Meeting: June 17, Friday, 7:00 
pm







June 3: Shag Night at Showtime Lounge 8 PM – 12 AM with DJ Buck Crumpton

June 10: Shag Night at Showtime Lounge 8 PM – 12 AM with DJ Walker Guthrie 

June 11: Annual Luau "Area" Shag Club Party 7 PM – 12 AM with DJs Chigger Woods and Rick “Biggun” Turner

June 14: Flag Day!

June 17: Business Meeting and Birthday Night at Showtime Lounge 7 PM – 12 AM with DJ Darrell Gaither 

June 19: Happy Fathers Day!

June 24: Shag Night at Showtime Lounge  8 PM – 12 AM with DJ Rick "Biggun" Turner 

June 25: The Winston Salem Shag Club Oldies PARTY at The Old School Gym in Clemmons 4 PM – 12 AM; Cost: $10; 

July 1: Shag Night at Showtime Lounge 8 PM – 12 AM  DJ is TBA

July 4:  Happy Independence Day!

July 8: Shag Night at Showtime Lounge 8 PM – 12 AM  DJ is TBA 

July 15: BSC "Business Meeting and Birthday Night" from 7:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is TBA 

July 22: Shag Night at Showtime Lounge 8 PM – 12 AM  DJ is TBA 

July 29: Shag Night at Showtime Lounge 8 PM – 12 AM  DJ is TBA
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